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Johanna DeLong

From: Dennis Drake <denndr7@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 8, 2024 9:31 PM
To: Johanna DeLong
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Appeal(AB24-02)for Highland Farms,LP(UP20-96)

I live in close proximity to this project. I am hearing things that some of the things that have been 
approved for this project might be hazardous to my health. I understand that a lot of things have been 
approved without the proper studies being doneThese studies are mandatory for any construction 
project anywhere in the United States. Our taxes pay for these rules, laws, and ordinances to be 
followed. These approvals have circumvented the law and all work should be stopped until all laws 
have been satisfied and legally filled.  Whoever signed off on these permits should be prosecuted to 
the full extent of the law. 
We are 81 years old and have lived on this property for 34 years. I am not against a pot grow but I 
want it to be done as legal as you would have me doing it. We have enough health problems to deal 
with. We would like the rest of our golden years to be golden. Thank youh 
Dennis Drake 
7155 Highland Springs Rd 
Lakeport, Ca. 95453 


